## Town of Newington Trustees of the Trust Funds

## Notice of Meeting - December 4, 2018

There will be a meeting of the Trustees of the Trust Funds held at Town Hall on Tuesday, December 4, 2018 at 4:00 PM.

There will be general discussion of the Newington Trust Funds, Capital Reserve Accounts and the Sewer Enterprise Fund, as well as a review of current banking procedures.

This meeting is open to the public.

In the event of a heavy snowstorm, the meeting will be postponed until the following day at the same time.

Respectfully submitted,

Mark G. Phillips, Chair Newington Trustees of the Trust Funds